We have had the call up to marshal at the SC Mini Golf Champs — I’ve sent out an email, if you can
help please let me know.

I am continuing with the fun fact and/or worst job this year, so get your stories ready as I will most
likely leave it to the last minute possible to ask you!

See below for DG Elect Nick Woods’ Pumpkin for Polio Challenge!
Don’t forget to register for Conference in Waimate this year — March 19-21.

Closing thought: Your mind is a garden, your thoughts are the seeds, you can grow flowers or you can
grow weeds.

Have a great weekend!

Jess



